
ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION AND DATA MANAGEMENT  

CQ (EXHIBIT) 

EXHIBIT A 

SAMPLE LETTER FOR PARENTS OF SYSTEM USERS 

Dear Parents: 

You child has an opportunity to be given access to the District’s electronic communications 

system and needs your permission to do so. Your child will be able to communicate with 

other schools, colleges, organizations, and individuals around the world through the Internet 

and other electronic information systems/networks. 

The Internet is a network of networks. Through the District’s electronic communications 

system, your child will have access to hundreds of databases, libraries, and computer 

services all over the world. 

With this educational opportunity also comes responsibility. It is important that you and 

your child read the enclosed District policy, administrative regulations, and agreement form 

and discuss these requirements together. Inappropriate system use will result in the loss of 

the privilege to use this educational tool. 

Please note that the Internet is an association of diverse communication and information 

networks. It is possible that your child may run across areas of adult content and some 

material you might find objectionable. While the District will take reasonable steps to 

preclude access to such material and does not condone such access, it is not possible for us to 

absolutely prevent such access. 

Please return the attached agreement form indicating your permission or denial of 

permission for your child to participate in the District’s electronic communications system. 

Sincerely, 

_________________________________________________ 
Principal or Technology Coordinator 

 


